
FREE ACT/SAT Combo Practice Test Class 

September 9, 2017 
 
Academic Boosters is offering this free class to all students whose parents make a donation of $395 
or more per student. It is usually taken by juniors and sophomores who are trying to decide which test 
is best for them.  
 

The Class - Most colleges accept either test as part of the admissions process, but it is often 

confusing when trying to decide which one to take. Students who sign up for this class take a four 
hour practice test that is a combination of ACT and SAT tests on a Saturday. This test includes 
representative sections from both tests so that students can compare their results. A follow up 
session will be held 7:00-9:00 on September 13 at Monte Vista where strategy is discussed, and 
individual feedback is provided on student performance.  
 

Exclusive Free Class for our Academic Booster Donors – This year the free class will be 

offered on Saturday, September 9, 2017 and the follow-up strategy session will be September 13 
(parents are welcome to join their student at the strategy session). The practice test will be open only 
to families donating $395 or more per student.  It will not be open for general registration; therefore, it 
will not be listed on our Web store. However, the same class will be open to all students when it is 
offered again in spring 2018, at a cost of $30. 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Frequently Asked Questions:  
 
Q: Should I have my freshman student take this test?  
A: No. This test is intended for sophomores and juniors; it will test material that most freshmen have 
not learned. As such, it might not be a good indicator of future performance on the ACT or SAT by 
your freshman. Your donation will still benefit your freshman student in smaller class sizes and more 
class options, so please donate today!  
 
Q: Can my student take this class if I do not donate $395?  
A: Not the free class, but this same class will be offered again in spring 2018 to any student that 
registers through our web store, at a cost of $30. However, only students whose parents donate $395 
or more prior to September 4, 2017 can sign up to take our exclusive Free ACT/SAT Combo Practice 
Test Class.   
 
Q: What if I sign my student up now but he/she cannot attend due to an unforeseen schedule 
conflict or illness? Can we get free credit for another class?  
A: The FREE class will only be offered on September 9, 2017. Unfortunately, this offer cannot be 
applied to any other Academic Boosters sponsored class.  The ACT/SAT Combo Practice Test will be 
offered again in spring 2018 to any student that registers through our web store, at a cost of $30. 
 
 
More questions? Please contact Dawn Tsai at dawn_tsai@yahoo.com.   
 


